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Your Ref. 

Professor G Ford 
Wolfson Unit of Clinical Pharmacology 
Department of Pharmacological Sciences 
Claremont Place 
University of Newcastle 
NEWCASTLE UPON TYNE 
NE2 4H2H 

Tel. 0845 045 45 45 
Direct Dial : 
Fax. 023 9289 1884 
05 February 2002 

Dear Professor Ford 

I am writing in confirmation of our telephone conversation of the 31st January concerning 
your report in respect of patients who died at Gosport War Memorial Hospital. 

I can confirm that at this time it is not intended to widen the scope of the police investigation. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you formally for your comprehensive report 
which was invaluable to the investigation team. I will confirm to the National Crime Faculty 
our view on the work commissioned to ensure that they are able to make appropriate referrals 
to other investigators in the future. 

I have today received your e-mail with your invoice attached and will arrange payment as 
soon as possible. 

Finally I would confirm that we will be disclosing your report to other bodies who have a 
regulatory or investigative responsibility to enable them to discharge their responsibilities. 

Thank you once again for your support and advice to the investigation team. 

Yours sincerely 

J JAMES 
Detective Superintendent 
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